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Dear Sir/Madam,
Re: Objection to the Proposed Plasrefine Project in Moss Vale

I am writing to express my deep concern and strong objection to the proposed Plasrefine project in Moss Vale.
As a parent who regularly visits the area to spend time with my children, | have come to know and love the
tranquil, family-friendly environment that Moss Vale offers. | believe the development of a waste processing
facility in such a close proximity to residential areas, schools, and community spaces would significantly harm
the character of the town, the health and wellbeing of its residents, and the environment that so many of us
cherish.

One of my primary concerns is the potential health risks associated with a project of this nature. Waste
processing facilities are known to emit pollutants such as dust, odour, and harmful gases, all of which could
negatively affect the air quality and overall health of those living and working in Moss Vale. As a parent, the
thought of my children being exposed to such pollutants while they attend school or play outdoors is deeply
troubling. My family frequently spends time in the nearby parks, walking trails, and other outdoor spaces, and |
fear that the construction of a facility like Plasrefine would not only impact our quality of life, but also
jeopardize the health of my children and other young residents of the area.

Additionally, the impact on the local environment is a major concern. Moss Vale is situated in a picturesque
part of the Southern Highlands, surrounded by natural beauty that supports a rich variety of flora and fauna.
The proposed project risks damaging the delicate balance of the local ecosystem, with potential contamination
of soil and water sources, as well as disruption to wildlife habitats. | believe it is essential to preserve the
integrity of this area for future generations, and | worry that this development would undermine these efforts.

Moss Vale has long been a peaceful and welcoming place for families to live and visit, and | feel that the
Plasrefine project would fundamentally alter the town's character. The increase in traffic, noise, and industrial
activity associated with the facility would likely diminish the sense of community and safety that many of us
enjoy. | also fear the potential for decreased property values and the adverse effect this would have on local
families who have invested in their homes with the expectation of maintaining a quiet, residential environment.

In conclusion, | urge the Council to reconsider the proposed Plasrefine project in light of the negative impact it
could have on the health, safety, and quality of life of residents and visitors to Moss Vale, particularly families
like mine. | strongly believe that this project is not in the best interests of the community and would only serve
to diminish the natural beauty and livability of this wonderful town.

Thank you for considering my concerns. | hope that the Council will take these objections into account and
prioritize the well-being of its residents and the environment in any future decision-making.

Yours sincerely,






